
If you are interested in seeing what is 
involved in bell ringing, we are holding an 
open day for anyone who wishes to 
attend. 

Visit our display in church - have a go with 
the handbells – try out the Wombel (a 
miniature bell simulator) - practise ringing 
on a computer.   

We hope to be able to show the ringing 
room to those who wish to climb the 
spiral staircase.  Here you can see the 
ropes and watch the bells on CCTV.  You 
may even have a chance to have a go 
yourself (under careful supervision). 

Ringing is suitable for anyone aged 10 
years and upwards. 

We need new recruits to learn this 
fascinating art.  Ringing is an interesting 
and absorbing hobby.  You don’t have to 
be big and strong nor be mathematical but 
it helps if you can count to six and back. 

We ring for Sunday service and practise on 
Wednesday evenings. 

Please pass this to anyone who may be 
interested.

INVITE YOU TO THEIR  

OPEN DAY on 

SATURDAY 31st JULY 

At St Mary’s Church from 

10:00 until 12:00 


